
HEADS-UP!
Wellsville City has a lot going on that we want to make 
everyone aware of!
TOMORROW, Friday, May 17th is FOOD TRUCK FRIDAY!  It is held by the City Square Bowery 
from 5 pm-8 pm.  There is going to be live music at 6 pm performed by Wasatch Back Band, 
and food vendors will include La Linda Tacos, Rollin’ Doughnuts, Wellsville Cone, Margo’s Pop-
n-Go, Rollin’ West BBQ, and Fry Me to The Moon!  Come enjoy good food, good music, and 
good friends!

SATURDAY, May 18th is the MEMORIAL DAY VETERANS’ RECOGNITION PROGRAM. This 
begins at 5 pm at the Wellsville LDS Stake Center (30 South Center).  Our Historical Committee 
will honor 32 of our deceased hometown veterans with patriotic banners to be displayed on 
Main Street during the summer months.  Please come and support our veterans!

MONDAY, May 20th will be opening day for our new PICKLEBALL COURTS.  The courts are 
located at 100 East 100 South.  The courts are open on a first come, first served basis; the 
hours are from 7 am to 10 pm Monday through Thursday and 7 am to 11 pm on Friday, 
Saturday, and Sunday.   The Recreation Department doesn’t want to impose game time limits 
for groups using the courts if we can avoid it and encourage those using the courts to be mindful 
of others who may be waiting for a turn.

WEDNESDAY, May 22nd will be opening day for the SPLASH PAD.  The Splash Pad will be 
open daily from 11 am to 7 pm.  To activate the water at the Splash Pad, using your bare foot, 
step on the black plastic button near the northwest corner of the splash pad.  When using the 
playground, splash pad, or pickle ball courts, PLEASE make sure you have cleaned up any 
wrappers, cups, and other trash before leaving!

BULK GREEN WASTE:  Thanks to everyone who responded to our Bulk Green Waste Survey!  
A total of 269 surveys were returned to us.  Of those, 115 were in favor of increasing the 
monthly utility billing by $4 per month to allow the city to offer BULK green waste dumping.  
There were 154 who voted against it.  Additionally, a public hearing with the City Council was 
held last night, and after receiving public input, the City Council voted AGAINST providing a 
dumping site for BULK GREEN WASTE.  (The BULK green waste should not be confused with 
the CURBSIDE green waste bins that some of our residents have; the curbside green waste bin 
service will not change, except for the billing increase imposed by Waste Management 
Company.)  Residents who don’t have a curbside green waste bin will have to haul their green 
waste to Logan Landfill.


